
 

South Island Branch have confirmed the location for the 2025 Rally as -  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your calendar and plan to be there.  

Experience the amazing scenery and fantastic coastal road rebuilt after the 

Kaikoura Earthquake. 

More details and Registration form to come soon 

 

 

 


